It's a mystery!!!

59th Annual Scout Retreat

March 7-9, 2014

Pine Tree, Tabernacle NJ
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Someone has died!!!  Come help us discover what happened!

Start off this Lenten season with a unique retreat experience.  The Diocese of Trenton Catholic Committees on Scouting and the members of Crew 500 have prepared a retreat for Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts from the 6th grade and older.

We will be staying in the cabins of Pine Tree, Tabernacle NJ.

The cost of the weekend is $20 per person.  If you would like to join the staff for meals sign up for the meal plan for only an additional $15 per person. Come with your troop, or come on your own – all are welcome, but expect a Catholic Christian message.
To register, or for additional information contact Fr. Mike Santangelo, our Scout chaplain, at (732)-458-0220 or by email at frmikedt@gmail.com 
